
From: Joseph Reynolds <josephwreynolds@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: 61 India Sign permit
Date: February 25, 2014 9:37:08 PM EST
To: Tessa O'Brien <tessagobrien@gmail.com>

To Whom it May Concern,
I have reviewed the plans for signage (one at end of brick wall facing India Street,  one on wall 
between and above doorways onto courtyard) for the first floor tenants (Foodworks) at my 61 India 
Street property and hereby grant permission to proceed with permitting and installation. If there are 
any questions in this matter I can be reached at (207) 838-7296 or by email: 
josephwreynolds@yahoo.com

      Signed,  Joseph Reynolds
                     Owner, Pearl Properties 
                      198 Tuttle Rd. Cumberland, ME 04021


